
Pelotas, May 26th, 2016. 

 

Dear Norwegian friends, 

 

We were very happy to know that we here at Pestano continue to be a constant 

reminder in the meetings and your prayers. Your support has been a key to impact many lives 

here. The work of Vida Plena has been developed with the grace of God and we have very 

good prospects for growth and continuity of the projects. 

We are currently carrying out three projects: the Football School, the Taekwondo 

School and the Culinary Workshop. The football has an average attendance of thirty teenagers 

and is a project that involves quite our routine here. Taekwondo School has a stake of ten 

children and adolescents on average and we have seen a great willingness and involvement of 

children and their families around this activity. The Cooking workshop with the participation of 

eight women on average and has been made in a very united and solid group in the relational 

aspect. 

We also do not stop dreaming and planning. We have some projects in the pipeline 

that we intend to run this year. Among them, a Children's Literature Workshop with the 

installation of a library and a convivial group for teenage girls that sum varied integration 

ideas. 

May God continue to bless you all. Receive our big Brazilian hug in Christ Jesus. 

 

 

Vida Plena Team 


